
Welcome Miss Lowde  I am 

pleased to inform you that we 

have successfully recruited Miss 

Sophie Lowde to cover Miss 

Barnes’s maternity leave.  Miss 

Lowde has taught Reception and 

Year 1 at Kettlesing Community 

Primary School for a number of 

years and is an experienced 

practitioner, well used to mixed- 

aged classes in small rural primary 

schools.  We are looking forward to 

welcoming her to the team.  There is also an opportunity for parents of 

children in Rowan Class to meet with Miss Barnes before she leaves us, on 

12th, 18th or 19th October so please do make use of these times and 

come and see how well your children have settled in. 


Parking  Once again the issue of congestion 

at drop off and collection times has arisen.  

Please consider parking near the Methodist 

Church and walking to school to drop off and 

collect your children to try and avoid the 

congestion that occurs directly outside of 

school.  Thank you.


School Photos  We will be having individual school photos on Monday 9th October.  If 

you have children with siblings who are not at school but you want them to be in the 

photo, please come along at 8:45am.  Thank you. 


And finally… The PTA AGM will be on Thursday 5th October at 7:30pm via zoom.  

Please look out for the link and try and attend if you can.  All parents and staff are 

welcome to join us! Thank you for your support.

SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

29th September 2023

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘Rulers and Society’

5 Sep - Children 
back to school


18 Sep - 
Swimming starts 
for Willow Class


6 Oct - Fire Talk 
from NYFS


9 Oct - 
Individual 
photos


18 Oct - Full 
Governing Body 
meeting


27 Oct - Break 
up 


6 Nov - Return 
to school


PLEASE PARK 
RESPONSIBLY 


